
       Scott County Board of Supervisors 
       October 7, 2021 1:00 p.m. 
 

The Board of Supervisors met pursuant to adjournment with Maxwell, Beck, 
Kinzer and Knobbe present. Supervisor Croken as absent. Due to social distancing 
concerns relating to COVID19, Supervisors and staff were spaced apart during the 
meeting with some staff participating electronically. 

 
This special meeting was called for the purpose of canvassing the votes cast at 

the October 5, 2021 Scott County City Primary Election. 
 
Auditor Kerri Tompkins reviewed the Abstract of Votes for the Davenport 7th 

Ward Primary and noted there were four candidates, with a total of 376 votes cast. She 
said the top two vote getters were Derek Cornette with 104 votes and Alexandra 
Dermody with 167, who move on to the November 2, 2021 Regular City and School 
Election. Also receiving votes was William Pamperin with 45 votes and Rory Nimtz with 
53 votes and a scattering of seven votes, either over-votes or under-votes or write-ins. 

 
Supervisor Beck asked when there is an over vote, is that ballot eliminated. 
 
Elections Supervisor James Martin answered yes. 
 
Moved by Maxwell, seconded by Knobbe a motion to certify the results of the 

October 5, 2021 Scott County City Primary Election. Roll Call: All Ayes. 
 

Moved by Kinzer, seconded by Knobbe at 1:04 p.m. a motion to adjourn the 
special meeting. All Ayes. 
 
 
 
       ______________________________ 
       Ken Beck, Chair of the Board 
       Scott County Board of Supervisors 
 
___________________________ 
ATTEST: Kerri Tompkins 
      Scott County Auditor 
 
 
A video recording of the meeting is available on the Scott County website at: 
https://www.scottcountyiowa.gov/board/board-meetings. 


